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PUBLIC NOTICE:  

CHIP SEAL PROGRAM 
The City of Reading has scheduled chip sealing to begin on Tuesday, October 10, 2023. 

The following streets are scheduled for chip seal:  

-Enterprise Drive 

-Center Street (M-49 to Warner) 

-Warner Street (Center to American Legion) 

-East Lincoln Street (M-49 to Strong) 

-East State Street (M-49 to Strong) 

-North Ann Street (Michigan to Dead End) 

The Department of Public Works would like to thank you for your understanding and 

patience throughout the process.  

Any questions, please contact the Department of Public Works at (517) 283-2835 

Posted: Thursday, October 5, 2023 

 

 

 


